
This week at school we began talking about the once again 
changing of the seasons.  It was as if Mother Nature heard us 

talking about her this week and it magically began to snow!  The 
kiddos were all so excited as we talked about the cold weather, 
blowing snow, making snowmen, and doing lots of fun wintery 

things, that it was all unfolding in front of their eyes!

Some of the stories we read this week included: I See Winter, 
One Mitten, The Winter Tree, Snowball, and Eloise and the 

Snowman.

During our fine motor craft time, we made snowmen out of 
coffee filters, winter trees that we fingerpainted, and we even 

got to paint with ice cubes!

Moving along in our study of the alphabet, this week we worked 
on the letter “D”.  We talked about the sound that the letter 
makes, things that start with the letter, and even read a silly 
story about a detective dog who was looking for her favorite 

donuts.

Next week we will begin talking about Hanukkah.  Our letter of 
the week will be “E”.  When it is your child’s show & share day, 

please have them bring in something that begins with this letter.

If you have not yet returned your field trip permission slip, 
please remember to do so as soon as possible.  We are really 

looking forward to going to see Santa!
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If you would like to send in 

hats or gloves for your child 

for outside time to keep in 

their backpack, you may do so.  

Please remember to have all 

items labeled.

Friday, December 8th 
Kelly’s Country Store Field Trip

NO AFTER SCHOOL

Thursday, December 21st 
Classroom Christmas Party

1:45pm to 2:45pm

Monday, December 25th Monday, January 1st

Winter Recess
NO SCHOOL

(School will resume on Tuesday, January 2nd )
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